






__________________________________
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
__________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing pursuant to Title 1 of Article 18-A of the New York State General Municipal Law will be held by the Town of Hempstead Industrial Development Agency (the “Agency”) on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 9:30 a.m., at Nathan L. Bennett Pavilion, 1 Washington Street, Hempstead, New York in connection with the amendment by the Agency of the Agency’s Uniform Tax Exemption Policy, a copy of which is available at the Agency’s Office, 350 Front Street, Room 234-A, Hempstead, New York 11550 and on the Agency’s web site at www.tohida.com.

Dated:  11/26/22
TOWN OF HEMPSTEAD INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AGENCY
By:	Frederick E. Parola
Executive Director and
Chief Executive Officer

